0OiL CaONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXIGCO

February 20, 1962

Mr. A. L. Porter

0il Conservation Comn:ssion
Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear tete:

Enclosec nre copies of letters relcting to NFO #4G35 covering Eostern Petroleum

Company's #1-22 Federal well in the Fscrito-Gallup Pool. I ar calling this

to your attention to point up a difficulty which seems to be recurring in a

number of cases and would 1ike to suggesi that we aitempt to device some method

of preventing it from Rappening.

The October 20, 19¢1 extension to NFO-4G3 informed the operator that his
extension vould expire on December 20, 1961 unless he furnished the
Commigsion certain informatfion prior tc that date. On December 15, 19€1

the operator furnished all tRe requested information and requested a further
extension. At the time we had no knowledge of this letter and cancelled

the well's allowadle effective January 1, 1962. On Fedruary 14, we received
an extension to the NFO Order effective February 12, 19€2. The operator had
therefore lost € weeks allowable due to the long delay in issucnce of an
extengion. The operator’s letter is not clear as to whether or not

the well was produced during January end I do not have their C-115 yet. It
shouldn'’t have been as it didn't have an allowable, dut in the ecvent it
was I would be Iin favor of {esuing a supplement to cover his January
allowable, with your permission.

We have also khad this problém of allowable Celays with NSL's, NWU's gnd DC
orders. I am wondering if it wouldn't be a good idea for the men issuing
the administrative orders on wells which have immediate expiration dates,
or which would lost alloucble by delays to notify us by telephone or
telegram when approval i1s mads.

I would appreciate hearing your thoughts on the matter.

Yours very truly

X Aitks Epery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3






